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List of materials

Documents attached hereto:

i)   Sony Corporation Statement Regarding SONY BMG MUSIC ENTERTAINMENT Entering 
     into an Assurance of Discontinuance with New Attorney General

Sony Corporation Statement Regarding SONY BMG MUSIC ENTERTAINMENT Entering into 
an Assurance of Discontinuance with New York Attorney General

In 2004, the Office of the New York Attorney General ("NYAG") initiated an 
investigation into radio promotion practices in the music industry. A number of 
record companies, including SONY BMG MUSIC ENTERTAINMENT ("SONY BMG"), received 
suboenas duces tecum and several additional requests for information from the 
NYAG with respect to their radio promotion practices. SONY BMG cooperated with 
the NYAG through the course of the investigation and, in January 2005, 
implemented guidelines that addressed some of the conduct investigated by the 
NYAG. On July 22, 2005, SONY BMG entered into an Assurance of Discontinuance, 
without admitting or denying the NYAG's allegations, but acknowledging that some
of its employees pursued improper promotion practices, which Assurance of
Discontinuance was accepted by the NYAG in lieu of commencing a civil action. 
This Assurance concluded any action that the NYAG could commence against SONY 
BMG arising from or relating to the subject matter of the investigation. 
Pursuant to the Assurance, SONY BMG agreed to revise its guidelines relating to 
radio promotion practices, and issued a statement acknowledging the improper 
conduct by certain employees on behalf of the company, and apologized for such 
conduct. In addition, SONY BMG agreed to make a $10 million contribution to the
Rockefeller Philanthropy Advisors who will distribute these funds to New York 
State not-for-profit corporations, to inure to the benefit of the residents of 
the State of New York by funding programs aimed at music education and 
appreciation.
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